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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to invite you to the Year 6 New Parent Evening on Thursday 12th May, 
which was mentioned in the welcome letter you received in March. As mentioned in the 
letter, we are unable to extend this invitation to the Year 6 children, but they will have 
the opportunity to visit Gordano for a whole day in July. The presentation will be held in 
the Main Hall and you will hear from our current Headteacher Mr Inman, and also our new 
Headteacher Ms Blundell. The Year 7 team will then cover information that will be useful 
for you to know before your child starts in September, including details about school 
uniform and how the children are organised into their new Year 7 tutor groups.  
 
To accommodate as many parents and carers as possible, we will run two presentations on 
Thursday 12th May. The first will begin at 5.15pm and this will be repeated at 6.15pm. We 
anticipate that the presentation will last no longer than 45 minutes. 
 
There is limited seating for each event, so please ensure that you book seats for all 
parents/carers attending at whichever time is more convenient for you.  Places can be 

booked through the Eventbrite link HERE.   
 
Kind Regards 
 

VC Lloyd        AM Snow 
 

Victoria Lloyd        Adam Snow 
Head of Year 7        Director of Key Stage 3 
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